[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Gerald MYATT 
Sent: 28 June 2015 10:31
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Applications 14/02004/HYBRID(CDC) and 14/02063/OUT(WODC)

Dear Sirs,
              I wish to object to the above proposals on the grounds of over-development.
In their publicity material the developers say that Woodstock is a'Rural Service Settlement'.
This is correct. Woodstock has infrastructure to cater for the needs of a population of
approximately 3000 inhabitants in Woodstock itself and a few surrounding villages (Bladon,
Wootton, Glympton-not Long Hanborough). The infrastrucure will not be adequate to cope
with the needs of a population of over 5000, which would arise if the above applications are
approved. The developers themselves acknowledge this, since their proposal includes additional
retail space, school etc. Such a major expansion of Woodstock in such a short time will destroy
the character of this historic town.
 
 
                                                              Yours sincerely,
 
                                                             Dr. Gerald Myatt,
                                                             19, Hedge End,
                                                             Woodstock,
                                                             Oxfordshire OX20 1NP

